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	City of Santa Clarita Recognizes Metro

Last night, at its regular bi-weekly meeting, the Santa Clarita City Council recognized Metro for their partnership with the City on local transportation projects. Over the past few years, Metro has provided nearly $8.5 million in funding to help support Santa Clarita projects. Some of these projects, completed this year alone, include the McBean Park and Ride, Sand Canyon Road/State Route 14 Beautification Project, the McBean Bridge Widening and Bike Path Project, and the Old Town Newhall Roundabout, which was recently named “Project of the Year” by the Southern California Chapter of the American Public Works Association. In a few months, Santa Clarita will break ground on another project made possible in part by Metro, the widening of the Golden Valley Bridge over State Route 14. Furthermore, Metro is providing more than $31 million to help support several other upcoming projects including Phase 4 of the City’s Signal Synchronization Project, additional City Wayfinding Signage, the new Vista Canyon Regional Transit Center, the Via Princessa Roadway Extension, and the Lyons Avenue and Dockweiler Drive Extension. 
[bookmark: EP2]Expo Phase 2 Construction Notice
Roadway Improvements
As part of construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line work crews will implement a continuous lane closure on 26th Street, south of Olympic Boulevard. The work is being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. Closures are scheduled to occur from 8:00 a.m. on Monday, December 1, 2014 through 6:00 p.m. on Friday, December 5, 2014. To view the complete construction notice, please here.
[bookmark: Calt]Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice 
Between Magnolia Boulevard and Buena Vista Street
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will conduct a series of freeway improvements between Magnolia Boulevard and Buena Vista Street as part of the I-5/Empire Project in Burbank. Construction activities and closures are scheduled to begin Monday, December 1, 2014 through Friday, December 5, 2014. To view the complete Caltrans notice, please click here.
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